

International Continence Society 19 Portland Square Bristol BS2 8SJ United Kingdom

> Tel + 44 (0) 117 944 4881 Fax + 44 (0) 117 944 4882

E-mail info@icsoffice.org Website www.icsoffice.org

Chantale Dumoulin
Faculty of medicine, School of rehabilitation
University of Montreal, C.P. 6128
Succursale Centre-ville
Montreal, Quebec
H3C 3J7, Canada

July 2012

Dear Chantale,

RE: ICS 2012 Research Fellowship

I am very pleased to inform you that you have been successful in your application for the ICS Research Fellowship, subject to the following.

The competition for the Research Fellowship was strong this year and as such we have decided to split the grant into two, to allow as many people as possible to benefit from the fellowship programme. The level of grant allocated to you will be £5000 GBP. It was felt by the awarding committee that this would cover one of the 6 week trips indicated in your application. Please could you confirm that you wish to accept this research fellowship by July 16 2012.

Should you wish to proceed please could you contact your host Cathryn Glazener directly to finalise the details of your fellowship. Once you have your confirmed dates please advise me as soon as possible.

The funds allocated are to be used for economy travel, accommodation and subsistence while you are a fellow. I will contact you in due course to inform you of the expenses procedure in full but we expect all expenses to be claimed through your host.

If you any additional questions then please do get in touch and I will be happy to help you.

On behalf of ICS I would like to wish you every success in your fellowship and hope your stay in Aberdeen will be a worthwhile experience.

Best wishes,

Sophie Mangham

Projects and Events Co-ordinator, ICS

Sophie@icsoffice.org

CC: Professor Cathryn Glazener